
My name is Mark Grimshaw and I am a resident of Tyrendarra.   
I am aware of the proposed power upgrade to the Tyrendarra Strathdownie, Cape 
Bridgewater Gorae West to three phase power and fully support this initiative as it will 
benefit our region as a whole through the economic and social flow on effect to other 
businesses in the wider community.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Mark Grimshaw  
 


